
 

        
 
 
 

 
 

 

15 October 2021 

 

AAGPS SPORTS UPDATE  

The AAGPS Chairman Mr Mark Ticehurst, and Executive Officer Mr Nigel Price, in 
consultation with the GPS Headmasters’ Standing Committee wish to provide the 
following update regarding AAGPS sporting programmes in 2021: 

Considering current COVID-19 NSW Government and Health regulations, and in the 
best interest of our staff, students, volunteers, the entire AAGPS community and our 
many families and friends, it is with regret that the GPS Headmasters’ Standing 
Committee has announced that the AAGPS 2021 Athletics Championships have 
been cancelled. All other Term 4 summer sport fixtures will remain suspended until 
further notice.  

The AAGPS will continue to work within NSW Government and Health guidelines in 
preparation for the re-commencement of sporting programs and fixtures when it is 
deemed appropriate to do so.  

The AAGPS acknowledges that advice and the current situation has, and will 
continue to change rapidly. As the situation evolves, the AAGPS will continue to 
monitor, and act accordingly throughout the remainder of 2021.  
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